
Palm Harbor Middle School 

Athletic Parent Driver Volunteers 

The county does not provide buses for away games and all schools rely on parent volunteers for 

transporting players to away game sites. Because we depend on volunteers to drive, we are 

required to comply with county policies applicable to being with students when not in the 

presence of a school board employee. All drivers must be Level II cleared by the county and 

fingerprints and a background check are required. 

 For information regarding Level II screening, please visit www.pcsb.org and see below. Also, 

the proper amount of insurance coverage on your vehicle and passengers is required. The 

volunteer and driving forms are located in the front office. Background checks and fingerprinting 

are completed by a third party and take approximately three weeks to complete. If you plan to 

drive for volleyball, which begins at the beginning of the year, please consider completing your 

Level II screening prior to the start of the school year. When driving only your own child, the 

forms are not necessary.  

 

Level II Volunteers  

Level II Procedures:  

Any volunteer who may have unsupervised contact with students must complete the Level II 

screening process. This typically affects those volunteering for field trips. Level II volunteers 

must be fingerprinted and are subject to a national background check.  

Volunteers seeking Level II status may complete the screening at any school site when offered or 

go to EZ Fingerprints in Clearwater. The cost of this screening is paid by the volunteer. 

 Level II volunteers will be notified when they become eligible to obtain their Level II ID badge.  

Field Trip Drivers  

Field Trip/Activities Vehicle Information 

https://www.pcsb.org/cms/lib/FL01903687/Centricity/domain/176/pcs%20forms/3-2719.pdf 

 In addition to having Level II volunteer status, field trip drivers must have a current copy of 

their vehicle insurance information on file with the school office. This usually needs to be 

updated every six months. The school office must also have a copy of your driver's license on 

file. 

Please submit hard copies of all paperwork to the 8th grade office attention Andrea Weaver.  


